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Date: Wednesday, March 12, 2025 5:55:18 AM

[You don't often get email from gaelpi@yahoo.com. Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]

Good morning,
will there be more information about this undertaking, like a hearing?
My concern is loud music, drunks, and parking. I live in the neighborhood and received your letter mailed on
4.Mar.2025.
Thank you,
Gabrielle Pillmann
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